
From: Pablo Para [mailto:ppara@auburnwa.gov]  
Sent: Monday, October 14, 2013 1:39 PM 
To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC); Young, Betty (UTC); Halstead, Lori (UTC) 
Cc: Steven Gross; Dennis Selle 
Subject: A Street NW- Spur Crossing Signalization Plans for USDOT: 9445561A  
 
Per WUTC Order 1 under Docket TR‐121883 I am providing the attached Spur Crossing Signalization 
Plans for UTC review and approval. Please call if you require any additional information. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Pablo Para, P.E., PTOE 
Transportation Manager 
City of Auburn 
25 West Main Street 
Auburn, WA 98001‐4998 
253‐876‐1958 
253‐931‐3053 fax 
ppara@auburnwa.gov 
www.auburnwa.gov 
  
 
The information contained in this electronic communication is personal, privileged and/or confidential 
information intended only for the use of the individual(s) or entity(ies) to which it has been addressed.  If 
you read this communication and are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication, other than delivery to the intended recipient 
is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify the 
sender by reply e-mail.  Thank you.  
The information contained in this electronic communication is personal, privileged and/or 
confidential information intended only for the use of the individual(s) or entity(ies) to which it 
has been addressed. If you read this communication and are not the intended recipient, you are 
hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication, other than 
delivery to the intended recipient is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication 
in error, please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail. Thank you.  
 


